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March 25, 2024

Notice Of Cancellation

e |FB24-912-23

Greetings,

Please be advised that the Department of Procurement and Contracts has found it
in the best interest of the Agency and potential Contractors to cancel the Exterior
IDA Damage Repairs for Guste lll solicitation. To ensure you receive the Bid Packet(s)
for future projects, you may send your contact information to
procurement@hano.org. '

Best Regards,

(Fioir Mk —

Prentice Mackyeon

Sr Procurement Specialist




